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PRIVATE AND SPECIAL LAWS 

of 'tHE 

STATE OF MAINE. 



WILLIAM G. BAR'l'E;R. 

Foreside vVater Company for the supply of water, and for such 
exemption from public burden as said towns and said company 
may agree upon, which, when made, shall be legal and binding 
upon all parties thereto. Manufacturing and other corporations 
are hereby authorized to subscribe and hold stock of said Fore­
side Water Company. 

Section 9. Said corporation may issue its bonds for the con­
struction of its works upon such rates and times as it may deem 
expedient, to an amount not exceeding the amount of its capital 
stock, and secure the same by mortgage of the franchises and 
property of said company. 

Section rD. The first meeting of said corporation shall be 
called by written notice thereof signed by any two corporators 
herein named, served upon each corporator by giving him the 
same in hand or by leaving the same at his last usual place of 
abode seven days before the time of said meeting. 

Section 11. This act shall become null and void in two years 
from the approval hereof, unless said corporation shall have 
organized and commenced actual business under this charter. 

Section 12. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved March 15, 1905. 

Chapter 190. 

An Act to enable William G. Barter to construct and maintain weirs 
near Whitmore's cove in 'the waters of Penobscot Bay. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and H 01tSe of Representatives in 
Legislattlre assembled, as follows: 

Section 1. vVilliam G. Barter of Deer Isle is hereby author­
ized and empowered to construct and maintain weirs in the tide 
waters of Penobscot bay near vVhitmore's cove, so called, south­
erly from Stinson's Neck bar and easterly of Eaton's point, so 
called, in the town of Deer Isle, adjoining the land of said 
William G. Barter. 

Section 2. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved March 15, 1905. 
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